
Reception News – Friday 11th May 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi everyone, 

We arrived at school to find some dinosaur seeds! We read the story How to Grow a 
Dinosaur by Caryl Hart. We went outside and planted our dinosaur seeds. We are waiting 

patiently to see if they grow into a dinosaur world like they did in the story.  

We have been so busy this week with our independent writing. We have been writing stories 
and performing them to our friends. We have been writing instructions for our models 

and things we have made. We have also had a go at writing descriptively about dinosaurs.   

We are super mathematicians. We have been doing lots of independent maths. We have 
been recording the scores of our outdoor games like bowling and basketball. We have been 
playing different games at our games table. We have been working out our lunch choices 

by adding two numbers together or taking them away.  

We have been doing our reading assessments again this week. Some of us have moved up 

to the next book band. New books on Monday  

Have you spotted the new addition to our outdoor area? We absolutely love our monkey 
bars – they are quite tricky for some of us though. 

House Points 

Well done everyone!  

Matthew – Caitlin 

Mark – Malachy  

Luke – Angus 

John - Ewan 

Good Work 
We celebrated Molly’s super 

writing. She has been working 

so hard. Well done  
 

Show and Tell 
We read some facts out of a Dinosaur information book today. We had lots of questions 

to ask! We celebrated a fantastic swimming achievement – Level 2 now, well done! We 
were taught some French words using a lovely hand-made French book. We know the 
French word for lion is “Lee-on”. We were impressed by some lovely crafts and then 
listened to how it was made. We looked at a lucky turtle, a signed Disney hat and a 

dolphin snow globe – all memories from a holiday. We looked at some crabs from a beach 
in Wales. We heard all about an exciting adventure to Liverpool were a pirate ship was 
discovered! We celebrated a jujitsu achievement, well done! Last but not least, we heard 

about a trip to Stratford upon Avon to visit a cousin. We were told William Shakespeare 

used to live there – “he writes stories”.   

Reward Afternoon 
For our reward this 

afternoon we got out our 
parachute and played some 
parachute games. It was so 

much fun! 


